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St Peter’s PTA (Parent Teacher Association)
The PTA would like to welcome you and your child to St Peter's.
We are a friendly committee made up of parents, carers, teachers and helpers. Our aim is to 
raise extra funds for the school through activities throughout the school year. Last year we held several discos for the children and a Christmas Fayre as well as providing refreshments for school events. 
The money that we raise helps to provide a range of exciting and engaging learning resources which will greatly enhance the experience of every student at St Peter’s. Last year we raised money to help update the school’s computer suite and to fund the school minibus to give our children further opportunities and experiences.
The PTA is a great way to meet other parents and to support the school and we also have an enjoyable time running these events.  We have a PTA Facebook page which we would encourage you to join to keep in touch with what is going on.   Find us at St Peter’s PTA Group.  Additionally, we communicate through email so please do send us your email address through the slip below to receive updates and our minutes or for contacting us with fundraising ideas. 
We welcome any ideas, help or support that parents are able to offer.
Our next meeting is our AGM on Wednesday 23rd September 2020 at 7.15pm at the school.       We would love to see you there and thank you in advance for your support.
St Peter's PTA
​__________________________________________________________________________
St Peter's PTA  
NAME:   ______________________________________________________
Child’s NAME: ​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​_______________________________________________
EMAIL:______________________________________________________
You yourselves like living stones are being built up.  1 Peter 2:5

